Mentioning

Extended the closing Date for the first Time .
Advertisement project of partnership to Establish,
operate and maintenance FTTH Systems in Iraq
without Kurdistan .

To all submitted companies and the willing companies
to participate in this tender. ITPC is pleased to
mention that the closing date and open this tender will
be in 21/1/2021 while the conference to answer the
inquiries will be in 20/12/2020 in Babylon Hotel .

The representative of companies should not exceed
two persons for more Information:

077600017078

07600017122

Osama Jihad Qassim
D.G Deputy of technical Issues



